
Notes 

WISCONSIN COUNCIL ON RECYCLING 

RECYCLING MARKETS SUB-COMMITTEE  
 

Friday, December 22
nd

, 2017 

10:00 a.m. 

Via conference call 

 
 

Council Members Present: Jim Birmingham, Dave Keeling, Jeff Zillich  

DNR: Jennifer Semrau  

Public: None 

Discuss January, 2018 

Council on Recycling 

meeting agenda  

The council will postpone the production of a ‘year-end’ report to reflect still 

on-going work on the topic of recycling markets.  For the January meeting, 

freight/logistics will be a focus.  Jim Birmingham will contact a trucking 

broker which deals in export.  Jeff Zillich will contact a local, Wisconsin 

trucking firm to discuss in-state/in-region transportation logistic issues.  Dave 

Keeling suggested possibly including a speaker from a software application 

company which provides mobile, instant transportation quotations.  Jennifer 

Semrau will contact a representative from a local municipality to provide a 

regional market perspective. 

 

After the January 25
th
 meeting, the next Council meeting will potentially take 

place at the WI Integrated Resource Management Conference, at the Osthoff 

Resort, Elkhart Lake, on Friday, March 2
nd

 at 1:00 p.m.  J. Semrau has 

summited the necessary paperwork.  The May meeting may focus on textile 

recycling with a tour at a NE WI textile sorting facility.  
 

 


